
  

 
 
 
October 2, 2023 
 
Subject: Orchard Lane East Improvements 
 
Dear Resident: 
 
The City of Brooklyn Center’s Capital Improvement Plan identifies a potential street improvement project 
in your neighborhood. A map of the proposed project area is pictured on the back of this letter. This 
project is tentatively scheduled for next year, 2024. A feasibility study has been completed for the project, 
including estimated cost of the streets and utilities improvements. The project is currently in the final 
design phase and preliminary plans will be presented at the meeting.  
 
Please note that part of this project will be funded by special assessments - payments made by property 
owners within the project area. More information on assessment amounts will be provided at the meeting. 
 
A Neighborhood Open House is scheduled to present the preliminary plans and provide an update on the 
progress of the project. 
 

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 19, 2023, 5:30PM – 7:30PM 
COUNCIL CHAMBERS (UPPER LEVEL) 

CITY OF BROOKLYN CENTER CITY HALL 
6301 SHINGLE CREEK PARKWAY 

 
This meeting provides an opportunity for the public to receive information on the project and ask 
questions to the design team. The proposed project includes street rehabilitation on streets as shown on 
the enclosed map.  
 
If you have any questions about the project, please contact the Engineering Division at 763-569-3340 or 
publicworks@ci.brooklyn-center.mn.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Public Works Department - Engineering 
City of Brooklyn Center 
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